Kansas State High School Activities Association

MINUTES

Note: Minutes are subject to approval by the Board at its next meeting.

Special Executive Board Meeting
September 27, 2022

The Executive Board held a special meeting, on Tuesday, September 27,2022, at 8:00 a.m. with the following members participat-
ing: President Roger Perkins, David Abel, Justin Briggs, Deena Horst, Mike Kastle, Ben Mitchell, Tammie Romstad, Justin Seuser,
Sean Spoonts, Delvin Strecker, Drew Thon, Paul Zuzelski, and Bill Faflick, Executive Director. Assistant Executive Directors Francine
Martin, Jeremy Holaday, and Annie Diederich also participated.

WRITTEN NOTIFICATION OF MEETING REQUIREMENTS WAIVED

Motion by Kastle, second by Thon to waive the required written notice for any meeting of the Executive Board as specified in
KSHSAA Bylaw Article V, Section 7. Motion passed 12-0.

UNIFIED BOWLING ACTIVITY STATUS CHANGE

Arequestwas made to provide a review and consider modification regarding the status of Unified Bowling compared to interscho-
lastic bowling. Specifically, per previous discussion at the Board's regularly scheduled September meeting, the Kansas Bowling
Proprietors Association asked the KSHSAA to consider Unified Bowling as a different activity than interscholastic bowling. In a
recent meeting, representatives of the KBPA, KSHSAA administrators, and school/district administrators reviewed differences
between the two activities. Following discussion, a motion was made by Romstad, seconded by Thon, to define Unified Bowling
as a different activity from interscholastic bowling so students can participate in competitions (leagues and tournaments) while
on the school Unified Bowling team without violating Rule 22, Outside Competition. The motion passed 11-1.

There being no other business to conduct, the meeting was adjourned at 8:36 a.m.



